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AQUALAND

25" January 2018

Department of Planning and Environment
320 Pitt St,

Sydney NSW 2000

Australia

To whom it may concem,
Re: Strategic and Site-Specific Merit Assessment

TO BE SUBMITTED BY 3 FEBRUARY 2018 - DUE TO PUBLIC HOLIDAYS AND CHRISTMAS
PERIOD

The Regulation specifies that the proponent of the proposed instrument has 42 days to request a
Rezoning Review after being notified that the Council will not support it.

Aqualand received notice from Council on Monday 18th December 2017.

The 42 day period ends on Monday 29th January 2017.

Aqualand were closed for business from 22nd December 2017 to 15th January.

There were a number of public holidays including Christmas, New Year and Australia Day.

Kind regards,

Jeff Ellis
Planning Manager — Aqualand
0401 736 400
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